
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

for Country Club Road Sidewalk Project 

 

The City of Harrisonburg Public Works department will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

February 27, 2024, at the City Council Meeting beginning at 7:00pm, located at 409 South Main 

Street. 

 

This will be a formal Public Hearing where citizens will be able to offer their thoughts on the 

project to the City Council and City staff.  The project will include adding a new five foot (5’) 

sidewalk along the west side of Country Club Road between Spotswood Trailer Park and Linda 

Lane. This project is funded by a VDOT Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) grant. 

 

Additional information about the proposed project is available at 

www.harrisonburgva.gov/country-club-sidewalk.  
 

A questionnaire will be available following the City Council Public Hearing to collect public 

thoughts/questions and will be available digitally until March 25, 2024. Written or oral 

comments may be submitted to Brittany Clem-Hott by emailing brittany.clem-

hott@harrisonburgva.gov or calling 540-434-5928, before or after the Public Hearing. 

 

In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, 

information concerning the potential effects of the proposed project on properties listed in, or 

eligible for listing in, the National Register of Historic Places is provided in the environmental 

documentation. 

 

The City of Harrisonburg ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 

activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you have 

questions or concerns about your civil rights in regard to this project, or special assistance for 

persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the Outreach and 

Communications Specialist listed above. 

 

       CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Brittany Clem     

       Outreach and Communications Specialist 
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